
 

 

 
 

12th September 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

My name is Mr. Sargerson and this letter is just a little 
introduction about myself and to touch base with  
parents and carers. Since the start of this term, I am the 
new Sports Coordinator for both Bowling Green and  
West Vale Academy. I excited to get to know the children 
and work to develop inter-sport competitions and sports 
activities across schools within Calderdale. 

I have a strong passion towards developing the youth through sports and exercise, as I 
truly believe it can help create strong positive characteristics, but also it can open new 
pathways and skills for future life. Therefore, my aim is to further develop sports 
teaching in both schools and increase school’s involvement in local sports events, 
community teams and to encourage the children to become more active. 

For the past seven years, I have been teaching and coaching physical education and 
various sports for several organisations, from Hull to South Wales and now within West 
Yorkshire. I am also currently part of the coaching staff for the Huddersfield Giants 
U16s Scholarship programme and have been for the past three years. 

I have a keen interest in sports and I am excited to be working across both schools to 
enhance this provision further. I am looking forward to meeting families over the course 
of the year and I am happy to answer any questions that may occur. 

Brandon Sargerson 

Sports Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

